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Date: 08/07/2016 
 

Owner/Occupier 
 

Our Ref: ASH001 
Direct Line: 01253 476162 

Email: traffic.management@blackpool.gov.uk 

Dear Resident 
 
Re: Proposed Traffic Calming – Ashburton Road. 

 

Following the recent consultation we undertook to introduce speed cushions along Ashburton Road. We 

have now collated all the responses put forward. Out of all the properties consulted 25 properties took 

the opportunity to respond, 22 (88%) of which were in favour of introducing traffic calming. 

 

With the above in mind we will put forward the proposal to introduce 75mm high flat topped road 

humps along Ashburton Road, please note the design, legal and construction process could take up to 6-

8 months from today. 

 

In the coming weeks the Council will visit site to confirm the exact location of the speed cushions, once 

this is confirmed the Council will write all residents affected by the proposed traffic calming prior to 

commencement on site.  

 

If you would like to discuss the above in more detail please feel free to contact me on 01253 476162. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Traffic Management 

 

 

 


